
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our week ahead – What are we going to be learning?  

 Reading autumn poems and songs and learning one off by heart.  
 Performing these autumn songs in front of our class.  
 Rhyming and continuing a rhyming string.  
 Describing items using ‘rough’ and ‘not rough’.  
 Using the abacus and bead strings to count and represent numbers.  
 Counting objects carefully by matching our spoken number to one object 

each time.  
 Asking questions to work out what is hidden in the mystery bucket. 
 Singing autumn songs with instruments to accompany the rhythm. 
 Making hedgehog houses at forest rangers.   

 

 

 

 

Parent’s evening  

Parent’s evening are on Tuesday 19th and 
Wednesday 27th November. Booking forms will 
be in available in the Junior Hall in the morning 
of 11th, 12th and 13th November.  

We are still collecting autumn items to 
put inside our classrooms. Any autumn 
things such as pine cones, conkers, 
pumpkins, squash or interesting leaves 
would be greatly appreciated.  

The PTA disco is on Thursday (24th).  
All children are to come to school in their 
own clothes for the day.  

Collect from the playground just outside 
the infant hall.  

PE kits 

We will be sending PE kits home next week for 
a wash. Please make sure these are returned to 
school after half term and names are still 
clearly visible on all items. Thank you.  

Dates for you diary 

Monday 11th November – Peter Pan 
performance. Please pay via parentpay. 
Thursday 14th November – Animal lady visit. 

Reception hearing tests are coming up, these 
will be carried out on the following dates - 
Thursday 7th Nov, Monday 25th Nov and Thurs 
28th Nov 

Friday 15th November - Children in Need  

Friday 6th December – PTA Christmas Fair 

Library Books 

If you would like your child’s class 
library book changing, please write 
a note that can be passed onto 
staff.  


